
 

November 2022 

In Literacy we have read When Hitler Stole Pink Rabbit by Judith Kerr and Clockwork by Philip 

Pullman and these books have provided the inspiration for much of our written works. We have 

finished Book 6A in Mathematics, including the very tricky word problems at the end. In Science 

we have been learning about human biology. In the afternoons we join the other students to 

learn about myths and legends in IPC. It has been a very busy and productive month. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


